
 
Seminar on “On Semigroupsand its Generalizations” 

 
 

The Department of Mathematics and Statistics intends to organize a seminar on Wednesday, 

19thFebruary, 2014 at 2:00 pm in the Seminar Room of the Faculty of Basic and Applied 

Sciences, New Campus IIUI. 

 

Prof. Dr. Muhammad Shabir, from Department of Mathematics, Quaid-e-Azam University 

Islamabad will deliver the seminar on “On Semigroupsand its Generalizations”. 

 

All faculty members and MS/ Ph.D. students are requested to please participate in this seminar 

on the above mentioned date and time. 

 

 

(Afzaal Ali) 

Assistant Director 


